
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of November 9, 2020

Let all who seek you rejoice and be glad in you. Let those who 
love your salvation say evermore, “God is great!” Psalm 70:4 

Righteous God, help us to be ready for the time Christ will come again to 
judge the living and the dead and to anticipate the end of the age with joy. 
Amen.

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (11/10)  
11:30AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM 
6:00PM MUSIC PRACTICE 
6:30PM MINISTRY NITE 
7:00PM WORSHIP COMMITTEE MEETS
	
WEDNESDAY (11/11) 
VETERANS DAY - CHURCH OFFICE IS 
OPEN 
2:00PM 7TH AND 8TH GRADE CONFIR-
MATION ZOOM 
3:45PM KIDZ CLUB 
6:30PM 9TH GRADE CONFIRMATION 
7:30PM SENIOR HIGH YOUTH 
GROUP	

SATURDAY (11/14)  
1:00PM FEDERATED CHURCH BOWL-
ING DAY	

SUNDAY (11/15) 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:15AM SUNDAY SCHOOL 
10:15AM ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

Last week — In review
Sunday, November 8 we worshiped at 9:30am with Adult Bible Study and Sunday School at 10:15am. Pastor 
Doug delivered the sermon titled The Power of the Hidden Influencer with a text from Matthew 25:1-13. To read 
a full copy of the sermon, please visit our website at www.federatedff.org.

This week — Looking ahead
Jail Inc. A ministry of the Otter Tail County Jail is having its annual fundraiser service on Sunday, November 
22 at the Life Church in Fergus Falls. Coffee and fellowship starting at 6:30pm with the service at 7:00. Hear 
amazing testimonies from inmates, lives that will be forever changed by JESUS! Sheriff Barry Fitzgibbons will 
also be speaking at the event. This ministry would not be possible without the support of this community, Thank 
You and hope to see you all there! 
 
If you would like to purchase a poinsettia for the Advent Season, please fill out the form that was sent in the 
newsletter and return it to the church office by Sunday, November 29th, with a check or cash. The cost is $14. 
Please make your check out to Federated Church and note “poinsettia” on the memo line. If you need a new 
form let Brianna know and she can get you one. Poinsettias may be picked up after the Christmas Eve service. 
If you would like a white Poinsettia, please get me the order as soon as you can. I will have to order those a 
little earlier than the red ones as she can only get so many. Thank you! 
 
We still have plenty of spots open for Federated Church Bowling Day Saturday, November 14th at 1pm. We 
are only allowed to have 20 bowlers due to COVID. If you are interested, please sign up with Brianna in the 
church office and pay in advance to reserve your spot. The event will cost $10 for 3 games or $25 for families. 
Snacks and drinks will be provided by the Fellowship Committee.  
 
If you are willing to help greet on Sunday, November 15th please let Brianna in the Church office know. Thank 
You! 
 
The Worship committee will meet Tuesday, November 10 at 7:00pm. You can meet in person at the church or 
by ZOOM. The Zoom link was sent out. 

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
Please keep Carri Thompson, Yvonne Marts daughter Yvette Marts, and Gladys Carlson in your thoughts and 
prayers. 
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